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Staff Report 
for the Board of Directors Meeting of January 27, 2015 

TO:  Board of Directors 

FROM: Gary King, Engineering Manager 

DATE: January 19, 2016 

SUBJECT: Easement Standards – Access Roads (Consent) 
ENGINEERING 

RECOMMENDATION: 
Accept a new Standard Detail for Standard Access Road Width as recommended 
by the Engineering Committee on January 19, 2016. 

BACKGROUND:    
This is a new standard easement detail to add to our current list of standard 
encroachment details. This detail will guide staff for the access easement on 
properties to District facilities. If accepted, this detail will be added to the Easement 
Guidelines on the Districts website.  

This detail has been reviewed by staff and recommended for approval. 

BUDGETARY IMPACT: 
No budgetary impact.

ATTACHMENTS: 
Copy of easement detail 

GDK 

Nevada Irrigation District 




	Staff Report
	for the Board of Directors Meeting of January 27, 2015
	Engineering

	staffreportboardstandardaccesseasementJanuary2016-2.pdf
	Staff Report
	for the Board of Directors Meeting of January 27, 2015
	Engineering

	staffreportboardstandardaccesseasementJanuary2016.pdf
	Staff Report
	for the Board of Directors Meeting of January 27, 2015
	Engineering

	staffengstandardaccesseasementJanuary2016.pdf
	Memorandum
	Engineering







